
Mull, Donna, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Wednesday, August 27, 2014 4:04 PM 
dianejaramillo@xtoenergy.com 
Sanchez, Daniel J., EMNRD; Brown, Maxey G, EMNRD; Mull, Donna, EMNRD; Dade, 

Kautz, Paul, EMNRD 

Subject: 
Randy, EMNRD; Sharp, Karen, EMNRD 
Campo Fresa State Com #2H, 3H, &4H 

Importance: High 

After reviewing information available the following APD's have been cancelled. It has been determined that these wells 
should never have been approved due to multiple operators with overlapping acreage and information from ONGARD 
concerning lease ownership in the S/2 of section 18 T21S R34E. 

30-025-41916 CAMPO FRESA STATE COM #002H [313328] 
30-025-41931 CAMPO FRESA STATE COM #003H [313328] 
30-025-41932 CAMPO FRESA STATE COM #004H [313328] 

The wells for these APD's may not be spudded or drilled. If they have been spudded contact the Hobbs OCD Office at 
575-393-6161. 

Paul Kautz 
Hobbs District Geologist 
NM Oil Conservation Div. 
1625 N French Dr. 
Hobbs, NM 88240 
575-393-6161 Ext. 104 
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